
Subject: Re: Core Patch 2 update 22 november
Posted by [Goztow](#) on Tue, 22 Nov 2005 11:31:37 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Not bad . Can't you just put in an option while installing "keep cp1-font"? I'm used to it now, just like many others...
